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Distinguished Co-presidents, 

Ministers, 

Excellencies, 

Distinguished Delegates, 

Italy aligns itself with the statement delivered by Sweden on 

behalf of the European Union. I will add some comments in my 

national capacity. 

Let me first of all express my pleasure in attending this 

Conference. This meeting gives us an important and timely 

opportunity to build on experiences and achievements and devise 

future directions, approaches and priorities in the field of nuclear 

security. The outcome of this working week will also provide an 

important input in the preparation of the International Atomic Energy 

Agency (IAEA)'s Nuclear Security plan for 2022-2025. 

Nuclear security is, primarily, a responsibility of each single 

State. However, ensuring the highest levels of nuclear security is a 
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